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Date: 02/06/2025 

Dear APMI Members,  

Subject: APMI Membership Register for FY 2025–26 

We wish to inform you that at its 19th Board Meeting held on April 4, 2025, APMI, after 

comprehensive deliberation, approved the restructuring of the membership fee framework 

by expanding the existing five AUM slabs to seven for the financial year 2025–26. 

To support APMI Members during this transition, a special 25% discount was extended to 
all APMI members listed in the APMI Membership Register as of March 31, 2025. This Special 
Window for discounted renewal was open until April 30, 2025. 

Subsequently, APMI announced the closure of the Membership Register via email dated 
May 5, 2025, with the final closure date set for May 31, 2025.  

Accordingly, the Membership Register for FY 2025–26 now stands formally closed as of 
May 31, 2025. 

The membership details for the financial year 2025- 26, based on the revised slab structure, 
are as follows: 

APMI 
Membership 
Slabs 

AUM- APMI Membership Slabs 
Number of 
APMI 
Members 

Slab 1 AUM of over Rs. 5000 Crs 26 

Slab 2 AUM of over Rs. 3000 Crs & under Rs. 5000 Crs 14 

Slab 3 AUM of over Rs. 2000 Crs & under Rs. 3000 Crs 7 

Slab 4 AUM of over Rs. 1000 Crs & under Rs. 2000 Crs 27 

Slab 5 AUM of over Rs. 500 Crs & under Rs. 1000 Crs 37 

Slab 6 AUM of over Rs. 100 Crs & under Rs. 500 Crs 72 

Slab 7 Till an AUM of Rs. 100 Crs 138 

    321 

The Register of Members as on May 31, 2025, shall serve as the basis for the following 
member privileges: 

1. Submission of applications for membership to APMI’s Working Committees- 
Benchmarking & Valuation (BV), and Operations & Compliance (OPCO).  
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2. Eligibility for self-nomination and participation in the voting process for the election 
of APMI Board Directors. 

A detailed notice regarding the APMI Board Elections, along with the relevant annexures, 

will be issued on Monday, June 9, 2025, and circulated to all APMI members via the 

registered email addresses of their respective Principal Officers. 

We request all members to take note of the above developments. 

Thanking You.  

Warm Regards 

Association of Portfolio Managers in India 

Contact us at: https://www.apmiindia.org/apmi/contactus.htm 
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